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Enniscorthy District Tidy Towns Volunteers commended at event  

Enniscorthy Castle 
 

 

Enniscorthy Municipal District hosted a Tidy Towns Appreciation evening on 
Thursday 23rd May in Enniscorthy Castle to thank them for their commitment and 
continued efforts in keeping Enniscorthy District tidy and looking its best.     
 
The Tidy Towns Groups that attended on the night were from Bree, Bunclody, 
Ballindaggin, Enniscorthy, Ferns and Kiltealy.   
 
The Cathaoirleach of Enniscorthy Municipal District Cllr John O’Rourke presented 
the groups with a gift and commended the groups for their hard work and efforts and 
said  ‘The Tidy Towns initiative is a great initiative that was introduced in Ireland.    It 
brings communities together and allows people who are new to an area or not part of 
an area, to become involved in the community.   The numbers of Volunteer hours 
you put in shows the dedication, commitment and passion for your towns and 
villages and this is something to be proud of’.   

 

 



Informative presentations given at the event were from Frank Burke, Climate Action 
Co-Ordinator Wexford County Council and Christy Boylan, Adjudicator for the Tidy 
Towns Competition (Ireland). 

Entertainment was provided by well-known Wexford harpist Una Walsh.   
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